[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening parents and students in 9th through 11th grade.  The WRHS annual Curriculum Enhancement Parent Night will be held on Thursday, February 18th from 6PM until 8 PM.  This is an exciting evening where you, and your student, will be able to visit all of our academies, talk to content area teachers, and attend presentations on Dual Enrollment, Advanced Placement, Graduation Requirements, College Financial Aid and more.  Please visit our school website for more information on this event.  We look forward to seeing you on February 18th.  Thank you and have a good evening.

